
CITY OF LANGLEY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
OCTOBER 15, 2018, 5:30 PM 

Langley City Hall Council Chambers 
112 2nd Street 
Langley, WA 

 
 
Please take notice that the City of Langley City Council will hold a public hearing during the regularly 
scheduled Council meeting on October 15, 2018. The purpose of the public hearing is to consider the 
passage of a Resolution in support of State Initiative 1631 concerning a carbon pricing policy and carbon 
emissions fee for the State of Washington. 
 
All those in favor and those in opposition will be given the opportunity to comment on the proposed 
resolution.  
 
 
 
Posted: October 4, 2018 


